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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 18th September 2020 

School Photos    

David, the school photographer, will be in school on Tuesday 22nd September to take individual photos of all 

the children.  He will also take photos of siblings in school together.  We are sorry that we cannot offer 

the opportunity for parents to bring in pre-school children at this time.  If we do not hear from you in 

writing by Monday 21st September we will assume you are happy for your child / children to be 

photographed.          

ALL CHILDREN SHOULD BE IN SCHOOL UNIFORM ON 22ND SEPTEMBER PLEASE – NOT PE KITS.  

Children who usually have PE on Tuesday will NOT need their kit that day.         

David has provided us with his ‘Covid-19 procedures’ and he will obviously be adhering to Government 

guidance.  Apart from individual groups of siblings, children will be taken to the gym in small groups with 

members of their own class only.   

If you would like any further information please contact us. 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Beatrice         Erin W 

Matilda                             Nancy 



 

Head Teacher’s Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher’s awards from Mrs Walker to Beatrice, Erin W, Matilda and Nancy are 

for their participation in the Summer Challenges.  They were entered in the prize draw and will also 

receive a Gift Voucher for Read Holmfirth book shop. 

 

Once again we’d like to offer a 

heartfelt thanks to all our 

fantastic children for trying so 

hard over the past couple of 

weeks.  It’s tricky remembering 

new routines, both for our new 

starters and our existing pupils.  

Whilst there are bound to be 

some blips along the way, on the 

whole, things are going really well 

and it is a delight to have the 

children back in school.  Thank 

you parents and carers for your 

continued support in helping us 

with this. 

 

Medical Needs           

We all have a duty to keep our children safe in respect of 

their medical needs and medicines in school.  Please make 

sure you keep us informed of any changes to your child’s 

medical needs.  Copies of updated Care Plans should be sent 

in to school as soon as possible please.                                

Also don’t forget, we are a ‘nut free’                                           

school! 

Kindly keep this in mind if you send                                      

any food in to school whether it be                                       

a packed lunch, a snack or a class                                    

treat. 

Thank you. 

Dinner Money 

Dinner Money is £2.30 per 

day for children in KS2 and 

is payable through 

ParentPay. Please make  

payment in advance and try 

to ensure your account    

remains in credit. Thank 

you.  

Children in Reception, Yr 1 

& Yr 2 continue to be 

eligible for Universal 

Infant Free School Meals. 

Please think before 

you park 

We regularly get complaints 

raised with regards to 

unsafe parking outside of 

the school.   Please be 

mindful when parking for 

school drop off and pick up.  

The Police and Kirklees 

Council constantly monitor 

the situation.  Please share 

this with friends, family 

and carers who may drive 

to school.  

 
Year 4 enjoying Outdoor Maths! 


